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Corrigendum-1 

14/07/2020 

Postponement of Walk-in- document Verification/Interaction  for the post of Assistant 

Programmer ‘A’ 

 

This is with reference to the advertisement dated 07/07/2020 for the post of Assistant 

Programmer ‘A’ for PAO for Walk-in-documents verification/interaction to be held on 

20/7/2020. It is to mention that due to unforeseen reason it is being postponed till further notice. 

 

    

 

 

 

 


